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Long Island Swimming Officials Association
Chapter: New York State Certified Swimming Officials Association
Serving Sections VIII & XI

December 4th, 2021
Dear Coach:

I am proud to announce that the Long Island Swimming Officials Association will,
once again, sponsor a $1000.00 Scholar-Athlete Award.

The LISOA will be presenting this award to a deserving Senior swimmer or diver
who has competed for their high school during the 2021 Winter season and will be
attending an accredited University or College in 2022, The high school the
individual competes for must be a member of either Section VIII (Nassau) or
Section XI (Suffolk). This award has been given for over a quarter of a century and
we are proud that the LISOA can be of service to the interscholastic swimming and
diving community here on Long Island.

It would be appreciated 1f you would publicize this award to the senior members of
your team. Should you have several deserving seniors who should be considered,
please encourage each and every one of them to apply.

The application will be located on the LISOA web page ( HYPERLINK
"http://'www.liswimofficials.com" www.liswimofficials.com) and can be
downloaded from the QR scan. All completed applications must be electronically

sent to me at: HYPERLINK "mailto:lhw3{@optonline.net" lhw3i@optonline.net by
January 291t 2022,

Should you or any of the applicants have a question, I can be reached at: (631)
737-4066 or by email at: HYPERLINK "mailto:lhw3{@optonline.net"
lhw3@optonline.net.

(On behalf of the LISOA Scholar-Athlete Committee members, Walt Gustafson, Stu
Plosky, Kevin Bishop, Jane Reilly and myself, thank you for your anticipated
cooperation and assistance.

Sincerely,
Larry Wachter
Chairman, Scholar-Athlete Committee

Long Island Swimming Officials Association

NOTE: Letters of recommendation from Coaches/Teacher Advisors and
Transcripts MUST be emailed to lhw3{@optonline.net.






